
NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENTOF 
ENVIRONMENTAND NATURAL RESOURCES 

DIVISIONOFWASTEMANAGEMENT 

August 12, 1998 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1823 
Attention: MCB Camp Lejeune, RPM 

Ms. Katherine Landman 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 1 l-6287 

Commanding General 
Attention: AC/S, EMD/IRD 

Marine Corps Z&c 
PSC Box 20004 
Camp Lejeune, NC 28542-0004 

RE: NC SuperfUnd Comments on the 
Drafi Work Plan for Construction of New Wells 
OUl, Site 78 (August 1998) 
MCB Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Landman: 

The referenced document has been received and reviewed by the North 
Carolina SuperfUnd Section and our comments are below: 

1. 

2. 

Page 4-1, Section 4.2, Well Abandonment. Wells should be abandoned 
according to the requirements of North Carolina state regulations (15A 
NCAC 2C 0.0113). 

David Lilley, Superfimd Section Industrial Hygienist, reviewed the Health 
and Safety plan and has not comments. 

Please call me at (919) 733-2801, extension 278 if you have any questions. c 

Geological Engineer 
Superfund Section 

Gena Townsend, US EPA Region IV 
Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune 

401 OEERLIN ROAD, SUITE 160, RALEIGH, NC 27605 
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